
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/2/2012 5:28:31 PM

Blackney, Robert (robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Marks, 
Jaclyn (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Question for Padilla Request

It's in nominal values.

Thanks,
I Redacted ~l

From: Blackney, Robert [mailto:robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 5:09 PM 
To: Blackney, Robert 
Cc: Marks, Jaclyn
Subject: Question for Padilla Request

We are currently in the final stages of review of all the Padilla Bill information, and had one 
final question relating to the data provided.

Can you please advise if the cost figures (annual and per kWh Averages) presented as Nominal 
Values, or in Real Values?

Thank you again for all your assistance and cooperation.

Regards,

Robert Blackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.3072

Robert.Blacknev@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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